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Welcome Back Highlander Families 

 

Dear Highlander Family, 

As the proud principal of Dunedin Highland Middle School, it is my pleasure to welcome all 

Highlander families back on our campus for another amazing year.  We are extremely elated to 

have students back in our hallways and classroom filling them with energy, enthusiasm, and the 

passion for learning while thriving for greatness.  As a school staff we pride ourselves on helping 

every child feel welcomed, connected, and most importantly a member of our Highlander 

family.  Additionally, we challenge all scholars to grow each year in their academic abilities while 

being the best scholar they can be.  Here at Dunedin Highland Middle School, we have amazing 

educators who have spent hours planning and preparing classroom activities to engage our scholars 

in their learning environment.  Our teachers utilize research-based best practices while analyzing 

academic data to determine our scholar’s current skill levels and create goals for our individual 

scholars’ growth and improvement.  We believe that all scholars are capable of greatness.  

 

Please be sure to visit our website helpful and informative school information.   Our school calendar 

will be updated as we receive information from our district office.   

I am honored to continue to lead as the principal of Dunedin Highland Middle School.  We have 

accomplished many great things in such a short period of time, including making DHMS an “A” rated 

school. I can only imagine how far we will continue to grow.  It is truly a privilege to be a part of a 

community where parents, teachers and scholars care for each other and strive to build positive 

relationships that support academic and social growth. 

 

Once again, welcome back!  Let’s make it another great year together!  

#All In 

Principal, 

Brandon Glenn  

Dunedin Highland Middle School  

 

                                         Dunedin Highland Middle School is an “A” rated school! 

http://www.dunedin-ms.pinellas.k12.fl.us/

